<Insert Date>

<Insert MLA Member’s Name>
<insert address>

Re: Draft Amendments to the Alberta Animal Protection Act 

Dear <insert name>: 

[bookmark: _GoBack]As a citizen and a <responsible purebred dog breeder/responsible purebred dog owner/event participant>, I would like to add my voice to that of the Canadian Kennel Club (CKC) and request that MLA Rick Fraser and the Alberta government seek consultation from additional stakeholders, to develop legislation that is well crafted and fair. It is essential that the CKC have the opportunity to weigh in on significant law amendments that directly affect thousands of CKC members and their purebred dogs. 

At this time, there has been No stakeholder input from local kennel clubs or the Canadian Kennel Club— a recognized Canadian authority and advocate for the health and welfare of purebred dogs—despite the fact that such changes would directly affect thousands of CKC members and their purebred dogs.

I personally support the above statements and hope the Canadian Kennel Club—the canine authority in Canada and representative of over 20,000 individual members and more than 600 Breed Clubs—will have the opportunity to be a part of a consultation process, to ensure proposed amendments and subsequent bill is satisfactory to all.

Sincerely,    
<insert your full name here ------------------------->
